Mrs. Baur’s News 

November 2, 2018

Reading---We continued through our Start Up Phonics units.  This week we talked about the letters Oo-Qq. We continue to work on syllables, rhyming and thinking about beginning sounds.  During centers, we build words with playdough, use the ipads and do some work pages.  We also play file folder games and letter puzzles. This week we had our first Reader’s Theater book.  The book was called With My Family.  We read through the book together in class.  Please continue to practice the wall words from unit 1 included in your sticker books.  Next week, we will begin unit 2.
Writing---Our writing work this week had us writing about Halloween.  We talked about keeping our materials organized.  We continue to stretch words to hear the sounds.  We need to keep attempting to write as many of the sounds as we know.  Students are working on producing more detailed drawings.
Math---We continue to think about the numbers 6 – 10.  We practiced writing and recognizing them.  We also drew out objects and used math counters to build the numbers/amounts.  We are doing some number assessments; recognizing and writing numbers through 10 and counting as high as we can.
Social Studies---We look forward to seeing the completed timelines.  If you haven’t finished yours yet, please turn it in by Nov. 9th (I apologize; I accidently put Nov. 10th on the project form.).  We talked about getting along with others this week.  We also talked about the need for rules and why we can’t do whatever we want.
Mrs. Baur read There Was an Old Lady Who Wasn’t Afraid of Anything, Room on the Broom, Inside a House That is Haunted and Pumpkin Day, Pumpkin Night..
We had a fun time at our Halloween Celebration.  Thank you to the parent helpers and to those who sent in donations of supplies and treats.  (
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Upcoming Events---
Nov. 9th Report cards come home.

Nov. 16th Wear MSU or U of M gear
Nov. 20th  Pilgrims & Pies Day
Nov. 21st  Half Day
Nov. 22nd and 23rd  Thanksgiving Break

Helper of the Week


Jaxon was the helper this week.








